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Introduction 
The Australian Local Government Women's Association Western Australia Branch (WAWA’s) is the 
peak body representing the interests of women in local government – either as officers or elected 
members. The Association seeks to assist in furthering women's knowledge, understanding and 
participation in the function of local government. 
 

 

Submission 
As the peak women's group in Local Government, we need to ensure that the proposed Local 
Government Act reforms are not going to negatively impact nor discourage women in their roles either 
now, or in the future. ALGWA WA members were invited to provide their feedback on the proposed 
reforms via phone, email and in person at an event facilitated by Lynne Craigie OAM.   

The summation of points raised by ALGWA WA members are included in the submission comments.
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124 Members 

 

50 Local Governments 

 

4 Life Members 

 

1,157 Newsletter Subscribers 

 

768 Facebook Followers 
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Other items not covered in the proposed reforms 

Legal protections and duty of care for Elected Members 
 Provision of D&O insurance and access to advice for Elected Members 
 Clear guidelines be established for the process and policy for legal matters that may arise 

between an Elected Member and the City Admin, to include provisions for reimbursements of 
legal fees for Elected Members  

 Independent mediation to occur PRIOR to any legal action taken against Elected Members 
 Protection for Elected Members from being sued or liable for what is said in Chamber debates. 

 

Further industry consultation on implementation measures 
 Several the reform items require more information on how these measures will be 

implemented. As not all LGAs are the same size or scale, there needs to be further 
communication and engagement with the sector on how the implementation of these reforms 
will be done, and the timeframes to transition. 

 

Conclusion 

We thank the Minister for Local Government - Hon John Carey MLA for allowing the opportunity for 
ALGWA WA to make a submission on these reforms on behalf of our members. It is important that any 
reforms are viewed from a women’s perspective to ensure that there are no unintended consequences 
nor any new barriers that inhibit female participation in Local Government. 

We also thank Lynne Craigie OAM for her guidance and facilitation of our in person event, our 
wonderful life members Marion Blair OAM and Janet Davidson OAM JP for their feedback and for the 
WAWA committee and members for participating in this submission. 

 

Contact 

For any queries on this submission, please contact the ALGWA WA President, Councillor Chontelle 
Stone  




